
To Whom it May Concern: 

Please do whatever is in your power to limit the power(s) of the Ohio Department of Health's 

powers relative to quarantine and isolation. 

It is my belief that they, and Governor DeWine have already drastically over-reached their 

authority and that Ohio is suffering dire consequences as a result. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Respectfully,  

Jonathan R. Broadbent  

 


